Heldenfels, Leane

By e
From: Taylor Jackson 4D§Icatks@a@gail 6m>
Sent: Monday, June 01, 2015 9:03 PM
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: Re: June 8, 2015
Hi Leane,

| need to postpone once again.
Thanks,
Taylor

OnJun 1, 2015, at 11:28 AM, Heldenfels, Leane <Leane.Heldenfels@austintexas.gov> wrote:

Greetings application for the 6/8 Board of Adjustment meeting.

See attached draft agenda.

We will post the agenda on Friday by 10am.

if you know of a need to postpone or withdraw any of these cases please reply and advise before we
print this draft agenda as part of the Board’s advance packet.

In addition, if you have not scanned your application and drawings and emailed them to
eben.kellogg@austinenergy.com please do so today as his report to the Board is also included in their
advance packet. Note: please email him even if you don’t have a setback or height variance just so he
can advise the Board that he has reviewed your project rather than advising he in his report that he
hasn’t reviewed it, which could result in postponement. If you have already sent your case info to Eben,
then disregard this request to do so.

Take care — I'll send the approved agenda on Friday along w/ a numbered set of your case materials for
your review —

Leane Heldenfels

Board of Adjustment Liaison

City of Austin
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